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Wednesday 21st February 2024 
 
RE: Year 5 Educational Visit to the Gurdwara     
                                                                                                      
Dear Parents / Carers,     
     
We are writing to inform you that Year 5 are planning a 
trip as part of our study of the Sikh faith this term.  
 
Year 5 will be visiting the Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha on Tuesday 27th/Wednesday 
28th/Thursday 29th respectively (5D 27th, 5R 28th, 5M 29th). We will be leaving school at 
approximately 11:15 am and will be returning at approximately 2:45 pm, within normal school hours 
(you will be advised of any delays by text).  Children are required to wear their full school uniform 
including a coat. If a skirt is being worn then trousers or tights need to be worn underneath. Please 
ensure your child wears socks as shoes will need to be removed. 
 
While in the Gurdwara pupils' hair will need to be covered. Head coverings are available from the 
Gurdwara, however, please supply your child with either a bandana or scarf that can be tied up to 
cover their hair. This applies to girls AND boys. We will have some spares available at school but 
they are limited. 
 
We will be travelling via public transport/minibus, and as such if your child requires any travel 
medications then please ensure this is given at home in the morning and then inform welfare of 
any medication that will be required for the return journey. This will need to be supplied the day 
before in a named envelope.  
 
Children will require a packed lunch in a named carrier bag which can be disposed of. We ask that 
you do not include glass bottles, fizzy drinks or chocolate products. Please note that if your child 
would like to have a school packed lunch, please speak to their class teacher by Friday 23rd.  
Meat, fish and egg are prohibited in the Gurdwara therefore if your child is bringing their own 
packed lunch, please ensure it is vegetarian. 
 
There is no cost involved for this trip and it will would be a valuable educational experience to 
learn about how different cultures celebrate their faiths. Please complete the permission slip 
below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 23rd February alternatively permission 
can be given by logging on to ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher via Dojo. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Rodipe, Mr Dwyer and Miss Murray 
Year 5 Teachers 
  



                       
 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Gurdwara visit 2024 FAO: Year 5 Teachers 
 

Name of child: __________________________ Class name: _______________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha on Tuesday 27th/Wednesday 
28th/Thursday 29 respectively (5D 27th, 5R 28th, 5M 29th). 

Please tick here if you would like your child to be provided with a school packed lunch.   
 

Signed____________________________________________ 

Date: ______________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                       
 

 


